Dear Sirs,

Plans to develop Warrington - 2017

1)
Thirty years ago when you were developing Appleton, houses galore were built over two miles from
Bridge Lane towards Stretton.

The only infrastructure that was put in to compliment and serve this vast development consisted
of two post boxes and one bus service that ran once an hour till 6pm.

Appleton cars flooded the rest of Warrington.

If 2000 houses are to be built now, that will mean something like 4000 more cars on our already very
busy roads, which predictably seize up as and when there's an obstruction on any of the surrounding
motorways.

Please give careful thought to all this and resist developing a town/city that is motor-bound.

2)

In this age, which is still very much the age of the car, it would greatly help our struggling town centre
to have more, not less, car parking provision.

Thank you for your consideration of all this!

Yours faithfully,





